
Year 6 Camp to Morfa Bay 

We were over the moon to be able to return to Morfa Bay in June for our annual Year 6 camp.  We all set off at 8.30am, unsure of who was more excited, 

the children, or the excited BJS staff! 

From the children: 

“Morfa bay camp was amazing!  Everyone enjoyed all of the activities that were available (although some of us were a little nervous to try some things), 

because it challenged us all to do things we had never done before.” 

“There was a great football field, which we could use in our free time. This was particularly enjoyed by all of the boys.” 

“Some of the activities we did included, orienteering, abseiling, climbing wall, zip lining, sea activities, mountain biking, archery, caving and the marvellous 

mud assault course!” 

“It was great to see our teachers and helpers getting stuck in.  Everyone was so supportive of each other and we all helped cheer each other on.  We were 

very lucky that the weather really was on our side and we had four days of sunshine and dry weather.  This did mean that more water had to be added to 

the assault course, to ensure everyone got absolutely filthy!” 

“Sleeping in dorms was a new experience for most of us.  It was like the biggest sleepover ever! Although, we did need a little reminder to go to sleep from 

the teachers, as we were all very excited.” 

“On our first evening, we walked down to very steep hill from Morfa Bay, to the village of Pendine (Morfa—which means beach in Welsh).  We were hop-

ing to play games on the sand, but unfortunately, the tide was completely in.  We had to make-do with an ice-cream or slushy!  We were happy with this, 

before the hike back up to camp.” 

Thank you to all of the BJS and Morfa Bay staff for an incredible experience! 

 


